
INFORMATION SESSION
The Town of Boxford is pleased to announce that it will launch
its electricity supply program, Boxford Community Electricity,
in June, 2024. The program is a municipal aggregation, which
is already offered by nearly 170 cities and towns in the State.

We invite you to join us at a community meeting to learn more
about the program.

April 23, 2024 
6pm 

Town Hall
 in-person or virtual attendance. 

Find the virtual link at
https://BoxfordElectricity.com

https://boxfordelectricity.com/
https://boxfordelectricity.com/

